
The party will be held rain or 

shine - we’ll move indoors 

should the weather not                   

cooperate (it wouldn’t dare!) 

Join us on Memorial Day, May 

27, at 5:00pm for our annual 

pool party & picnic!  We’ll  

gather at the Sterling Heights 

swimming pool to enjoy music, 

games and more!  Dinner,              

catered by Hacienda Catering, 

will be served inside at 6pm and 

will include all the regular picnic 

fare - BBQ chicken pieces,  

hamburgers, baked beans, corn 

on the cob,  potato salad, cole 

slaw and iced tea.  We’ll have a 

special honor for our military 

folks, too.  Cost for this fun 

event is $15 per person.   

Tickets will be sold on May 14, 

at the Tamarind Grove mail-

boxes from 4pm until 5pm.  

(see page 3 for details of ticket 

sales) 
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We’ve decided to change 

our Senior Prom theme to 

something that should be 

even more fun!  Spend an 

“Enchanted Evening” with us 

at our “Tropical Nights”!  

The dance will include     

entertainment by a fabulous 

five-piece band, “The Music 

Mixx”.  This group plays 

music from the 60’s to the 

90’s, so should satisfy every 

taste in music. Space will be 

limited to only 160, and  

tickets are available first 

come-first served for                    

reservations.   

This special event will be 

held at Seabreeze, and please 

note that it will take place 

on Friday night, June 14. 

Mark Your Calendars For JUNE 14!!!! 

Dress for 

the                  

occasion will 

be smart  

tropical   

attire (that’s 

a little more 

dressy than 

flip-flops and 

cut-offs, in 

case you are                   

wondering!) 

We’ll have plenty more  

details coming soon with 

information about ticket 

sales.  Tickets will be offered 

at a special time and date.  

Watch your email and/or 

our newsletter for more 

information! 
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Want to learn to play                 

Euchre!  Neil Timson invites                  

everyone to join his Euchre 

card group.  Contact Neil 

at:  neil.timson@yahoo.com 

This group meets on              

Monday, 10am-11:50am,  

at  Sterling Heights.   This is 

a beginning-intermediate 

level  card-playing group, so 

if you’ve never played               

before you can still join in.  

We’ll teach you to play! 

Hey, guys, are 

you a ROMEO 

(retired old men 

eating out)?    Join this group 

of Tamarind Grove men for 

breakfast once a month at 

various  restaurants.  The 

group meets on the FIRST 

Tuesday of each month at 

8:30am.  If you would like to 

join them for breakfast, please 

RSVP to Jeff Kelly, 

jbkelly96@windstream.net                          

or call 706-691-4321. 

Euchre Card 

Group 

“Do You Have a 

Club or Event 

that You’d like 

to Invite our 

Lakeside Grover 

Social Club 

Members to 

Join?  Contact 

our Newsletter 

Editor!” 

Romeo Breakfast 

Group 

Our Events Committee has 

planned some really                   

spectacular events coming 

this year! Mark your                  

calendars for these special 

dates & venues: 

June 14 at Seabreeze: 
Tropical Nights (see article 

on front page) 

October 30 at Seabreeze: 

Halloween Party 
December 14 at Savannah 

Center: 
Holiday Party (360 seats 

this year so we may have 

tix available for guests!) 

A Tamarind 

Grove Social 

Bunco group 

has been        

organized for 

all Tamarind Grove                     

ladies!  "Groovy Grover 

Babes" will meet each 

Friday morning, 9:30am-

11:20am at Sterling 

Heights. If you enjoy playing 

Bunco or would like to 

learn, they invite you to join 

them!  For more                           

information, contact Karen 

Sheasley, 

sheasley@fastmail.fm 

Groovy Grover 

Babes Bunco 
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Some Special Events Coming! 

Many of our lives 

have been touched 

by cancer.  As a 

member of a               

support group you 

can give and                  

receive  emotional 

and practical support.  It                   

provides an opportunity to  

exchange information and 

confirm that your feelings 

are normal.           

Name Tags!!!! 

For those who paid their 

dues prior to 3-1-13 and 

stated that they wanted 

a name tag, your name 

tag has arrived!  If you 

haven’t picked yours up 

yet, please contact 

Joyce Gilette by calling 

or texting her at 609-

617-7321.  The tags may 

also be available at the                

ticket sales desk and at our 

next event.  People joining 

after 3-1-13, or who did not 

order one before that date, 

will be charged for tags. 

Of course, 

we will also 

have our 

usual                

parties.  

Here are 

some up-

coming 

events to look forward to 

at Sterling Heights: 
May 27: Memorial Day 

Pool Party & Picnic 

June 14: Tropical Nights 

July-August: TBA 
September 30: Casino 

Night 

November: TBA 

f you would be interested 

in participating in a Cancer                

Support Group please              

contact Teresa Kelly at 

jbkelly@windstream.net.   

Currently,                    

representatives 

from each of our 

streets are going 

home to home 

and having street 

parties to ask for your  

participation in a                     

community AED program.  

Please take a few minutes 

to listen to what they have 

to say about this crucial 

and potentially life-saving              

program.   

Other News…. 

Halloween 2012 
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The Tamarind Grove 18 Hole Golf group was formed in March of 2012 with the goal 

of meeting neighbors (most members moved into the new village at about the same 

time), playing competitive golf, and most importantly – having fun. 
Comprised of close to 50 members, both men and women, the group plays different 

championship courses every Wednesday.  Most of the time play is inside The Villages,   

however, during peak season, when consecutive tee times for 4 to 7 foursomes are 

sometimes difficult to obtain, the group visits other area courses outside The Villages.  
Each player’s handicap is computed on a weekly basis by the group. It has proven to be very accurate. Handicaps range 

from 6 to 36 and makes for very competitive weekly rounds.  Games and teams change each week from two, three, or 

four person teams, best ball, or  best two or three balls - all with full handicap. Once in awhile a Stableford or scramble is 

introduced. There are also two closest to the hole contests each week on selected Par 3’s. Each week a request is 

emailed to the group asking members if they wish to play the following week.  It’s a great way to meet neighbors and play 

some competitive and fun golf.  If you’re interested in joining this fun group, and live in Tamarind Grove, please contact 

Barry Passen at 352-350-6407, or email him at bpassen@gmail.com. 
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Tamarind Grove 18 Hole Golf Group  

Lakeside Grovers Executive Course Summer Golf League 

Lakeside Grovers'  2013 Executive Course Summer League has started playing on Thursdays and will continue every 

week to September 22nd.  We will be rotating play each week on the Bonita Pass, Redfish Run and  Tarpon Boil 

courses.   Typically,  we will  play a scramble format.  Couples or single players of any skill level of expertise, including 

beginners, are welcome.   This is an evening of fun and meeting new people. 
If you are interested, please contact our league manager,  Bob Young at 407-808-9886  or 

bynby55@embarqmail.com.  He will need your: 
1. First and last name 

2. Couple partner's first and last name. (Your partner will need to submit their own  five items 

separately) Just put in SINGLE if you are playing as a single) 

3. Villages ID number 

4. Phone number 

5. Email address  

You can also sign up through our website at www.lakesidegrovers.com 

Event Ticket Sales 

Tickets for the May event 

will be available at the Mail 

Station on Tuesday, May 

14, from 4pm-5pm.  

Should tickets run out , 

members may put their 

name on a Waiting List.  

People on the Waiting List 

will be called if tickets are 

available after the sales are 

concluded on Tuesday. 

Tickets are $15 per person.   

 Members will be given the 

opportunity to purchase 

tickets first.        

Members may put guests on 

waiting lists in the event 

tickets are available after 

the last sales date.         

Payment may be made 

in EXACT CHANGE or 

by check payable to: 

Lakeside Grovers                

Social Club.  We will   

allow  members to pick up 

tickets for fellow members.                   

Tickets MUST be paid and 

picked up prior to the 

event.  Tickets will NOT 

be sold at the door.   

Ticket distribution will not 

occur before the posted 

time, so please don’t ask 

our volunteers to distribute  

tickets prior to the time 

stated. 

By the way, if you find you 

will not be using your ticket 

after you’ve obtained it,  

            

please contact Linda Parr,  

lparr1031@yahoo.com  and 

she can give you the names 

of people waiting for a               

ticket.  If you haven’t paid 

your membership dues, you 

may complete the                    

application (shown on the 

last page of this newsletter) 

and bring it with your dues 

to the ticket distribution 

table at the mailbox center.  

Dues are $5 per 

person.  Please 

bring exact 

change or a 

check as we will 

not have money to 

make change at the 

table. 
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Monthly Meetings held on the  
last Monday of each month 

6:30pm - 9:00pm 

 Sterling Heights                     
Recreational Center 
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Tamarind Grove Lakeside Grovers Social Club Membership Form 

Event Calendar 
May 27 - Pool Party and 

Picnic 

 

June 3 - Board Meeting 
June 14 - “Tropical 

Nights”  at Seabreeze 

 
*Event plans are tentative.  

Unless indicated, all social 

events take place at               

Sterling Heights Rec              

Center 
 

 

If you wish to be removed from our newsletter email list, please respond to pennytimson@ymail.com  

and state “remove from LG newsletter list” in the subject line of your email. 

Have You Changed Your 

Email Address? 

 
If you’d like to continue to 

receive  
our e-newsletter and emails 

regarding meetings and events  

for the  

Lakeside Grover’s  

Social Club,  
please remember to keep us 

updated with any changes in 

your contact information!  
And, make sure we are on 

the “approved” list for your 

spam filter. 
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